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Board Memo 040-2021: Updated Guidance Re Lateral and Downgrade 
Assignments 

  
Executive Board, 
  

On May 26, 2021, USPS Headquarters responded to NAPS’ correspondence 
regarding administrative restructuring. Please see the attached letter outlining the 
modification that noncompetitive lateral reassignment or downgrade will be limited 
to LAC and RIF affected employees. 

 
Please share the attached with our membership. This memo and attachments will 
also be posted on the NAPS website. 
 
Thank you and be safe. 










